
From: Casserly, James <James.Casserly@admin.sc.gov>
To: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>

Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Haltiwanger, Katherine <KatherineHaltiwanger@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 4/21/2016 10:25:42 AM
Subject: Check

Rebecca,
Sending you one from someone from out of state asking for their record to be cleared.  Included a $100 money order.
 
 
Jim Casserly
Director, Ombudsman
Office of Executive Policy and Programs

The South Carolina 
Department of Administration
1200 Senate Street, Suite 104, Columbia, SC 29201
(803) 734-7215

Note: Act 121 of 2014 (SC Restructuring Act of 2014) abolished the Budget and Control Board. Effective July 1, 2015, the Office of 
Executive Policy and Programs has been transferred to the Department of Administration. Please update your contact information.
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